KYLE POLICE DEPARTMENT
Memorandum

Date: February 14, 2017

To: Jeff Barnett
Chief of Police

From: Pedro F. Hernandez Jr.
Police Captain

Re: 2016 Racial Profiling Report

| have reviewed our department’s 2016 complaint log and have confirmed that our
department received one complaint pertaining to allegations of racial profiling. We
conducted a full internal affairs investigation and determined the allegation to be
unfounded.
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